
 

Parents/Carers 

We had such a great response to the cross stitch packs. It has been amazing 

receiving all of your emails and photos. I am proud of you all for persevering and 

learning a new skill. Your creativity was also impressive, with so many of you 

designing your own patterns. 

After the success of our cross stitch craft pack, here is the next one. A big thank 

you to Mrs Meatyard for preparing and resourcing this one.  

The next craft pack provides everything you need to make your own picture 

frame. There are no Facebook videos for this one. Instead, Mrs Meatyard has 

made step by step instructions which are included in the pack. 

Below is one Mrs Meatyard prepared earlier… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If this is something your child would like to try, email me at 

daniellejones@mpsplymouth.net 

Understandably we only have a limited number of resources for each craft so 

they will be provided on a first come, first served basis. I will reply to let you 

know if we have a pack for you to collect.  

Don’t panic though, if we don’t have enough for everyone. We are hoping that 

there will be lots of different crafts for you to try. Some will be more suitable for 

your children than others. 

I look forward to hearing from you 

Mrs Jones 
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